


















 

 

 

The FGB Chair, CEO, and Group Director of Governance have been given delegated authority by FGB to review confidential 
minutes on an annual basis. The following minute was released for publication following the review panel meeting held on 
14.10.24. 

 

FGB Meeting of 09.07.24 Confidential Part A, Item 17 

 

 ITEM COMMENTS ACTION 
17 Staff Pay Award  

Restricted item – 
sent under a 
separate cover to 
the CEO and 
independent 
governors only   
 

The CEO presented the proposed pay award for 2024/25 and sought resolution for its 
implementation from 1 August 2024. 
 
The CEO confirmed that the job evaluation work is complete and the change in salary 
levels associated with the job evaluation is included in the pay proposals. The complete 
package of pay award measures being proposed will cost up to an additional 5.5% of 
the total payroll costs. 
The pay award had been considered by the Business Committee in terms of overall 
affordability as part of the budget strategy 2024/25 deliberations and considerations.  
The University and College Union (UCU) have provided their full support for the 
proposals. 
 

RESOLVED:  Proposed pay award approved for implementation from 1 August 2024. 
 

 

 


	10. Full Governing Body 09.07.24 Minutes vSigned
	10. FGB 09.07.24 Confidential Minute



